
 

CSOC-PROV-0014 – Change to Claims Payment 

Provider Update 
Providers of the CSoC Network 
 
Subject Line:  Changes to Claims Payment 
 

Coordinated System of Care  
Information Regarding Changes to Claims Payment 
 
The purpose of this communication is to inform you of a change being made to claims payment. There is 
no action required on the part of the provider.  
 
Effective February 18, 2019 provider payments will change from one check run per week to a daily check 
run. The purpose for the change is to ensure we remain compliant with new contract requirements for 
claims processing.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this communication, please reach out to your Network 
Management Specialist (previously known as Provider Relations Liaison or PRL) for support.  
 
 
Thank you for all you do in supporting the members of the Coordinated System of Care (CSoC).  
 
Magellan Health in Louisiana 

https://www.magellanoflouisiana.com/for-providers/provider-toolkit/provider-relations-liaisons-prl/
https://www.magellanoflouisiana.com/for-providers/provider-toolkit/provider-relations-liaisons-prl/

